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Midpen moves consideration of conservation easement  
at Mount Umunhum to December 13  

Los Altos, CA— The Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District’s board of directors has moved a vote on 
whether to enter into a conservation easement over 36 acres atop Mount Umunhum with the Amah 
Mutsun Tribal Band to the December 13 meeting. The agenda item was moved from the December 6 
meeting following public request. 

The conservation easement will be considered at a board of directors meeting on Wednesday, 
December 13 at 6pm at 330 Distel Circle, Los Altos, CA 94022. The board report for this item can be 
found at: https://www.openspace.org/sites/default/files/20171206_R-17-131.pdf. Public comments can 
be submitted to clerk@openspace.org 

 
### 

Created by voter initiative in 1972, the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District has successfully 

protected more than 63,000 acres of open space. The District is a California special district governed by 

an elected board of directors. The District’s mission is to acquire and preserve a regional greenbelt of 

open space land and agricultural land of regional significance in perpetuity, protect and restore the 

natural environment, and provide opportunities for ecologically sensitive public enjoyment and 

education. 
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